Main Process Plant Building (MPPB) Controlled Deconstruction

Update
Week of July 8, 2024

The Department of Energy’s West Valley Demonstration Project (WVDP) continues to make progress on
the deconstruction of the Main Plant Process Building. Crews safely removed the Chemical Process
Cell’s Crane Room shield door in a deliberate and controlled manner.




